Information of the OGM

REVISION
ANNOUNCEMENT

PPC S.A. informs that during Thursday’s, June 30, Annual Ordinary Shareholders' Meeting and at the start of the Meeting, the temporary Chairman of the Assembly decided to break off the meeting for reasons of order and due to inability to smoothly conduct the meeting.

Given the above, the Ordinary Meeting of PPC Shareholders will be continued with the same agenda items, as laid out in the initial invitation, and the same Shareholders' Registry with record date that of 25.06.2016, and without other preconditions and publications, on Monday, July 11, at the same time 11:00am, at Royal Olympic Hotel, 28-34 Athanasiou Diakou street, Athens.

Athens, July 1, 2016

